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29th December, 1964.

Dr. G. Reber, .
C.S.I1I.R.0.,

Tasmanian Regional Laboratory,
Stowell,

Stowell Avenue,

HOBART, Tas.

Dear Dr. Reber,
{0,
Thank you for your letter. As I am leaving for the United
States in the near future, my reprints are no longer available to me,
Hence 1 cannottsend you the reprints I have of Dr, Lamprecht. I can,
however, give you his address:-

Dr. H.A.K. Lamprecht,
Plant Breeding Institute,
Weibullsholm,

Landskrona,

SWEDEN.

Dr. Lamprecht has worked primarily with the Pisum genus but
may have contributed to bean genetics as well,

Ivfaintly remember someone in the Department of Agronomy,
University of California, Davis, California, U.S.A., who has also made
some contributions to genetics, of color patterns in beans. I am
sorry that I cannot be more specific, but if you were to write to the
Department of Agronomy, they would send your letter to the appropriate
person. ‘

Sincerely Ygurs

v

(Bruce Griffing)
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